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Hi Aleka

Will you please forward my comments to the Mayor and Assembly.

Thank you,
Laurie

Mayor Olerud and Haines Assembly

I urge you not to move toward allowing the Lutak Dock to become an ore terminal.  There are so many reasons not
to have an ore terminal in our port.  Turning the Haines Highway into a haul road will have a significant negative
impact on Haines and the potential and likely pollution from the dust is unacceptable.

Thank you for your time,
Laurie
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